[image: image1.jpg]




Summer 2023
Dear Families,

Welcome to our first grade class!  My name is Mrs. Kathy Warner, and I will be your child’s teacher this year.  This will be an exciting time as your child embarks on new adventures in the world of learning.  I hope to make those learning adventures fun and exciting as we work together to make this a successful school year.

In order to help you prepare for the new school year, I am providing you with a list of supplies your child will need when school starts on Tuesday, September 5, 2023.  

1    Pair of children’s scissors (with name written on it)

1 Box of kleenex
1 Package of baby wipes
1    Sturdy backpack

1    New white w/clear cover notebook-2 inch wide  (ie: Brands like Avery)
1    Pair of P.E. shoes with name written on them (to be left at school)

I have already met some of you and your children and would like to meet everyone before school starts.  I will be calling you to schedule a time to visit our classroom and maybe do a bit of ability screening before school starts.  

If you have any questions or concerns, bring them with you when you come to visit or give me a call.

I’m looking forward to meeting all of you and to a wonderful year with your children.  Enjoy this last bit of summer as we all look forward to the excitement of starting a new school year!

Sincerely,

Kathy Warner
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